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To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Application ref. TR010025 - Application for the proposed A303 (Amesbury to Berwick Down) Development

Consent Order.
Date: 28 September 2020 11:18:49
Attachments: 200928-TR010025-Consultation-Response.pdf

Dear Mr Shapps
Please find attached Oxfordshire County Council’s response to the consultation on
Other Information in relation to the above.
Yours sincerely
Alice Pitt-Pitts
Comms Member Liaison Co-ordinator
Communities | Oxfordshire County Council | County Hall | New Road | Oxford |
OX1 1ND | Landline: 01865 323792 | 
www.oxfordshire.gov.uk
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